
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 12/2/24 

 

This week we have been making pancakes on Tuesday, weighing and 
measuring out ingredients; from there the children watched to see how 
the batter changes into a soft formed pancake when heated in the pan. 
We tried different toppings and experiment with light and dark; using 
torches we explored shadows and light. We has a surprise this Tuesday 
when Mrs. Jones burnt a pancake and set the fire alarm off;             
the children responded well to a fire drill.  
Book of the week– Pants 
Rhyme of the week–  Here we go Round the Mulberry 
Bush 

Word of the week–  less 

Maths 

This week we have created 
an amazing bus stop     
number tray counting   
people we can sit in the 
bus from 1—5. We weighed 
and measured                  
ingredients for pancakes 
and really 
thought about 
what is ’less’.   

Literacy 

This week we have loved reading ‘The   
Naughty Bus’ all the way to the end of the 
story. We spoke about emotions and feeling 
sad at the bottom of the pond. We focused 
on what makes us feel sad and 
drew pictures of ‘kind hands’ 
and asked how we can be kind 
friends.  

Next Term 

We will have a fun filled spring term learning about ‘Hatty Peck’ and her family as they 
go on an adventure in next term’s book called ‘The Journey Home’. We will be baking  
biscuits and going on our own adventures using maps and packing suitcases.  
 

We break up from school on Friday 16th February and return on Monday 26th 
February   

 

 


